
Task # 25 – 05 Date:   6th March  

Task: Fishpool Brook paths – part 3 

 

Hard work from start to finish today - what’s new there with this super team of volunteers. 
We started by clearing a stretch of pavement along Fishpool Way that still had lots of leaf 
litter on it, making it muddy, slippy and very narrow to use. 
 

We then tackled the last section of the Fishpool Brook footpath - removing lots of soil/ leaf 
debris from the edges to bring them back to full width again. This was mainly an area in 
heavy shade, so those using the path should hopefully notice the improvement  
 

straightaway. All soil and leaf debris removed was recycled into the local hedges as it was 
super rich with lots of worms in the thick soil too. 
 

 

Thanks to the team today, Angie, Rachel, Steve, Pat, Bob, Andy, Alistair and Trev 
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 20th March 10:00  

Meet: Navigation Inn 
 


